
NOMINATIONS FOR MASTER 
 
Reference the Laws and Rules Governing the Fourth Degree of the Knights of 
Columbus, Article V, Section 14, (c). District Masters are required to hold a Biennial 
Meeting of the District Assembly during the months of March or April of even numbered 
years. At this meeting, three candidates are to be selected for recommendation for the 
position of District master (this applies even if the District Master is to be recommended 
for reappointment). The selection of a candidate or the sequence in which 
recommended is not a guarantee of selection by the Supreme Master. 
 
The District Master should forward the required information to the Vice Supreme 
Master, with the required biographies, as soon as possible after the conclusion of the 
Biennial Meeting. Letters in support of a candidate may be mailed to the Supreme 
Master’s office. 
 
In addition to the biography, each candidate must include a synopsis (not to exceed two 
double spaced typed pages) answering the two questions: “Why I am the best 
candidate for the position.” and “What is my plan to promote and grow the Fourth 
Degree.” 
 
All candidates will be reviewed by both the District Master and Vice Supreme Master 
with their recommendations to the Supreme Master. The final recommendation is sent 
to the Supreme Knight so that the appointments can be effective September 1, 2020. 
Therefore we ask that all required forms, biographies and statements be sent by the 
District Master to the Vice Supreme Master no later than May 1, 2020. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 734-634-7989. 
 
 
Fraternally yours, 
 
Clifford F. Wasmund 
 
Clifford F. Wasmund 
Vice Supreme Master 
 


